
RADIO STATION 1230 KC 

PHONE 1300 

250 WATTS 

Taqlor Roberts Building -- Yazoo (itti Mississippi 

January 9, 1953 

Mr. Norman Le Maguire 

434 Maple Street, N.E. 
Alburquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

In reply to your letter of January 5th, this is to 
verify your report of reception of WAZF on the morn- 
ing of January 5th from 3:15 to 3:23 A.M. 

To this data we have received twenty -six (26) reports 
concerning our broadcast. We received three (3) each 
from Ohio, Illinois, Pennsylvania and New York; two 
(2) from Iowa; and one (1) report each from Texas, New 
Mexico, Nebraska, Missouri, North Carolina, Tennessee, 
Washington D.C., New Jersey, West Virginia, California, 
and Massachusetts. 

We see now that we should have given titles to the tunes 
as they were played, but at the time we didn't realize 
that it would have made logging easier. 

We enjoyed very much the privilege of doing this small 
favor for all the DX fans and members of the National 
Radio Club. 

We trust that WAZF has made another friend and that your 
DXing will be most successful in the year of 1953. 

Very truly yours, 

;IAZF IP 

Chas. M. Les e 
Chief Enginee 

CML:mm7. 


